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joseph katt <joseph.katt@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 6, 2010 7:57 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

Respectful Secretary;

I am responding to the recent changes you are trying to bring to the Forex Market. I believe
these regulatory changes will kill the current trading practices of small traders like me. I hope
you can find a fine line between the small traders and banks within the regulations.

Joseph Katt.
joseph katt@clmail.com
cell: 281-704-5187


